Good evening,

My name is Chris Locati and | am from Hillsboro Oregon. | am writing this email to strongly urge
you to vote against HB 3063 during tomorrow's work session.

This bill is unconstitutional and will cause extreme segregation among school age children.

| believed in vaccines. Until | saw them hurt my son. Until a Doctor advised us to discontinue
our schedule after my son's reaction was so severe. People say vaccines are safe, but the very
vaccine insert itself lists DEATH as a potential side effect. Where there is a risk, there must be
educated choice and informed consent. We are not 'anti vaxxers'. We are good, educated and
hard working parents who are making informed and researched decisions under the advise of
our physician. We should not be penalized for this. We should not watch our son lose his right
to public, private and even some forms of home school education. We should not be treated by
the government like we are criminals. We should not have to worry that we'll be unable to
attend our church because there's a school there. We shouldn't have to consider what state we
will move too if this passes. We shouldn't have to worry about people censoring us and telling
us they hope our kids die. All because we are trying to protect our son and keep him healthy.

| plead with you - please vote no against this bill. There are other ways both sides of this issue
can come together and solve this problem. Mandates and punishment are not the way we do
things in Oregon.

Thank you for your time,

Chris Locati
Hillsboro, Oregon



